
  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  November 16, 2023 
 
RE: Proposal for Task Order to Strickland Engineering for Relocation of a 

Portion of the Water Main on South Hope Street. 
 

 
The new construction of the Golden Rule Insurance building at the intersection of South 

Hope Street and Easton Drive has revealed that the existing water main is outside its 

easement and is interfering with construction of their parking lot.  This main was 

installed over 20 years ago by a private developer and it is now the responsibility of the 

City to move the affected portion into the correct location. 

Attached are a location map and the associated Task Order Proposal from Strickland 

Engineering for design of this relocation.  The work will be performed by the city’s 

Water Department. 

  

 


